
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

June 26, 2023 
 

 
 Division 10, Ms. Meredith’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for 

helping to keep our outside areas tidy. 
 The gathering space will be open today for grade 7 students. 
 Leadership students who are helping out at the grade 8 farewell event tomorrow evening, 

please see Mrs. Pierik at lunch today in the gathering space. 

 


